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CITY COUNCIL APPROVES REVISIONS TO  

ELECTRIC VEHICLE CHARGING POLICY 

 
 

Beverly Hills, CA – The Beverly Hills City Council has approved revisions to the City’s 

Electric Vehicle (EV) charging policy to comply with new state law. 

Senate Bill 1000, now in effect, prohibits cities from restricting hybrid vehicles from 

connecting to EV charging stations. 

The City of Beverly Hills had been restricting access to charging stations to Battery Only 

Electric Vehicles (BOEVs), commonly referred to as ZEVs (Zero Emission Vehicles). 

The newly adopted policy will allow for any electric vehicle (Hybrid-Gas/Electric, Full 

Electric, or Hybrid-Hydro/Electric) to utilize charging stations throughout the City. 
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